
MEMBERSHIP 

During the past two academic years the Ori­
ental Institute has been pleased to welcome 
many new members from near and far to its 
membership rolls. The growing interest in the 
work and research of the Institute, together 
with the large number of visitors to the mu­
seum, has been most encouraging. We should 
like to take this opportunity to extend warm 
thanks to our members for their generous sup­
port, as shown in the following condensed 
financial statement. 

We trust that you have enjoyed the many 
lectures presented and that you have gained 
some insight into the workings of field expedi­
tions from the newsletters which we have been 
pleased to be able to send you. 

Our opening lecture and reception for mem­
bers will be held this fall on Wednesday eve­
ning, October 7, when Professor Robert J. 
Braidwood will present a firsthand report on 
his expedition to Turkey. We look forward to 
greeting you there. 
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